
Our Leadership and Mentorship classes spent two days at Camp Fircom on Gambier Island this
week developing their skills to positively impact school culture at Rockridge.

Merry Metal! Work in Progress, with opening act Wyatt Pilley rocked Player’s Hall on Wednesday.



Basketball season is keeping our gym busy every day of the week.  Gr. 8 boys have been tallying
some wins, most recently they handily defeated Carson Graham followed by Mulgrave at home in
the Raven’s Nest.  Go Ravens!

The second of two Law field trips with Mr. Lam to the Provincial Courts offered our students a first
hand experience of the justice system.



Rockridge is looking like a great place to be for the festive season.  Our clubs have been busy
planning a variety of opportunities to create some fun, while supporting our local community.  Our
daily announcements, E-Bulletin calendar and this special December calendar HERE share the
most up to date details of our December events.

Mr. Taguchi submitted the photo above from Sabrina A. from one of our Photography classes.  A
collection of student photos from this semester will be shared as a slideshow in Player’s Hall next
week.


